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Statement: Consumer Reports 2015 Annual Auto Reliability Survey

October 20, 2015,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - “We greatly value customer feedback and use it to continuously improve our

vehicles. Because of this fact, we’re significantly accelerating our pace of improvement for our entire product lineup,”

said Matt Liddane, Vice President – Quality, FCA – North America. “We compete with many other global players in

an industry that’s always evolving and is certainly not standing still; so, we need to continue to push harder.”
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


